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1. PURPOSE OF THIS DOCUMENT 
 The purpose of this document is to advise all stakeholders of the intention of the IAA 

to extend the closure date for comment to the Request for Comment: Establishment 
of a General Aviation Safety Council for Ireland document which was posted on the 
IAA website on 16 December 2010. 

 
 
2. INTRODUCTION 

Following approaches from several general aviation organisations and members of 
the general aviation community requesting an extension to the closing date for 
comment on the Request for Comment: Establishment of a General Aviation Safety 
Council for Ireland, it has been agreed that the closure date for comment will be 
extended and the new closure date will be Sunday, 31 July 2011.   
  
 

3. DETAIL  
One of the principle reasons for extending the deadline is to allow the National Aero 
Club of Ireland to hold a series of briefings/open meetings at various venues 
throughout the country to brief members of the GA community on the concept and 
purpose of the proposed GASCI.  
 
Further information on dates and venues for these meetings will be published by the 
NACI and also posted on the IAA website. On completion of these briefings, any 
individual or organisation who has already submitted comments on the proposed 
GASCI will still be able to submit revised or additional comments. 
 
Comments should be sent to: 
 
Captain John D. Steel 
Manager General Aviation Standards 
Flight Operations Department 
Irish Aviation Authority 
The Times Building 
11/12 D'Olier Street 
Dublin 2 
 
Or by e-mail to: 
 
john.steel@iaa.ie 
 
 
 

 


